

The West Fargo Park Board met at 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 at Rustad Recreation Center. Members present were: Todd Rheault, Jeff McCracken, Chris Heise, and Ken Zetocha. Commissioner Jake Lauritsen was absent. The meeting was called to order by President Todd Rheault.

Matt Welle (Moore Engineering) provided an Engineer's Report for Park Improvement District No. 2019-1. After reviewing the six alternates, the Park Board decided that an additional alternative will need to be added for playground improvements with a budget of approximately \$115,000.00. Commissioner Zetocha made the motion, seconded by McCracken to add a seventh alternative.

A further discussion of the Engineer's Report including a timeline, prioritization of the alternatives, and wetland permits/guidelines will be tabled until the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned.

President Todd Rheault

Leah Kelm

lele-